
Tuesday 31st March– 2.40pm- Reception’s Easter bonnet parade 

(please enter via the entrance next to Nursery). Please return reply slip on 

letter sent 02.03.20 if you are attending.  
 

Tuesday 31st March– Easter crafts afternoon for Key Stage 1 

from 2pm and KS2 from 2.15pm. (All year groups to enter via the main 

school gates and into classrooms via your children’s usual exit points. Gates will be 

locked at 2.25pm, after this time please enter via the main school office). No         

reply slips are required for this event– a signing in sheet will be in use on the day.  
 

Wednesday 1st April - Nursery’s Easter bonnet parade. NAM at 

11am and NPM at 2.40pm (please enter using the usual nursery doors). 

Please return reply slip on letter sent 02.03.20 if you are attending.  

Join us for our          

Easter celebrations  

at Perry Hall! 

For your information, KS1 and KS2 children will also take part in 
an Easter assembly led by Rev. Tom on Wednesday 1st April,   

during which they will learn all about the Easter story. 


